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Danny McSweeney 
Class of 2024 

I would like to be a member of our Class Council because I want to find new ways 

to bring our class together.  Starting high school in the middle of a pandemic has 

not been easy for a lot of us. I know personally, it’s been a challenge for me. The 

restrictions were necessary, but they made it difficult for anything to feel 

normal. I have learned by example from my older brothers that the Daniel Hand 

experience can be a great one, filled with school spirit, involvement, relationships 

and pride. I believe it’s more important than ever to have a plan for our remaining 

time at Hand, filled with all the experiences we had hoped for. 

I have been involved each trimester in activities like soccer, Unified sports and 

volleyball, but I want to do more. I’m confident I can bring different groups of 

people together for a common goal and represent the interests of all students 

that want to be heard. If chosen for this position, I promise to work hard to make 

next year an amazing one for the Class of 2024. 

Thank you! 


